

Ambition - Pride - Success

18th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

School Closure to Year 9 students for the rest of the week from Thursday 19th March

As a result of a further increase in staff absence through self-isolation it will be necessary to close the school to students in Year 9 for the rest of the week. We have made this decision to ensure we can maintain safe and appropriate staffing levels. Please contact Mrs Goodes, Vice Principal directly at goodesm@haileyburyturnford.com if you are a Year 9 parent who has any specific queries or concerns.

Curriculum resources for students in Year 9 have been issued this morning via an emailed letter to parents, to go with the work already set on Class Charts. This information will also be available on the school website.

Mr Megaw (Assistant Principal for Year 9 & 10) megawn@haileyburyturnford.com and Ms Johnson (Year Achievement Coordinator – Year 9) johnsonk@haileyburyturnford.com are also able to answer any specific queries you may have during the school day during the rest of the week. Please initially contact them by email.

Thank you for your support and understanding during these unpredictable times.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal

